
Free Face Coverings for McCoy’s Employees 
 
The health and safety of our employees is very important to us, and we 
are committed to taking steps to protect your health while serving the 
critical needs of our community in accordance with federal, state and 
local governmental guidelines.   
 
The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) has now 
recommended wearing cloth face coverings in public settings.  
Considering this new recommendation, we are providing you a washable 
face covering at no cost.   
 
These face coverings are not typical respiratory protective equipment 
(PPE) or medical-grade masks such as those recommended for health 
care providers.   
 
Additionally, these face coverings are NOT a substitute for our and the 
government’s guidance to practice social distancing and to: 
 

- Regularly wash your hands often with soap and water for at least 
20 seconds 

- Wear gloves, to the extent available, when handling tickets, cash, 
or materials 

- Avoid touching your face 
- Cover your coughs and sneezes with the inside of your elbow or a 

tissue 
- Stay home if you do not feel well, and call your Manager and the 

Benefits Hotline at 512-395-6644 ext. 6670 
 
For regular Employee Health Updates, please visit team.mccoys.com 
 

http://www.team.mccoys.com/
http://www.team.mccoys.com/

